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Board Action Required     ☒ 
 

No Action Required     ☐ 
 
 

 
 
To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 
From: Kristen Streeter 
Date:  February 26, 2018 
cc: Brad Hunt and Kay Ryon 
 
Re:  
 
As student-tracking safety devices are becoming more advanced, many now include recording 
or listen-in capabilities.  Because of student privacy concerns, the updated policy would allow 
the District to require listen-in technology to be disabled while the device is on a campus.   
 
  This Board Policy Update includes the following LOCAL policy changes: 
 

 FNCE:  Student Conduct–Personal Telecommunications/Electronic Devices (replace 
policy) 

 
Recommendation:  
 
An appropriate motion for board action on Localized Update to FNCE(Local) is as follows: 
 
“I move that the board revise policy FNCE(LOCAL) as recommended by TASB Policy Service.”   


